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Dustin Bell

From: Dustin Bell <dustin@enviropro.co.za>
Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 2:11 PM
To: 'mca@mcaarchitects.co.za'
Subject: Extension of the Bombay Road within the Msunduzi Local Municipality

Dear All 
 
Please see the attached notice regarding the basic assessment process that has been updated within the Msunduzi 
Local Municipality, Umgungundlovu District Municipality.   
 
Please note all previous comments will be included and have been taken into consideration. However, a full 30-day 
comment period will still take place.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Kind regards 
   

DUSTIN BELL 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANT 
 

C: 084 657 4125 

T: 031 765 2942 

F: 086 549 0342 

E: dustin@enviropro.co.za  
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